
 
 

 

 

Registration is required. Click to register.   

  Participation requires a phone or computer. 

  Welcome Centre staffs who speak several 

different languages will be online to help you ask 

a question.   

  For more information call 1-877-761-1155. 

 

                                             Questions about CERB? 

This session will be an opportunity to 
ask questions about the upcoming 
changes to the Canada Emergency 
Response Benefit (CERB).  

 
Join us online on 
Wednesday, September 16, 2020 
1:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

 
The session will also provide information about additional Benefits and 
Assistance available through Service Canada. 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Hlutv8wfRm2blgFdOAGEDQ

